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Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 
Shirley Walsh 
P.O. Box 12400 
Hydro Place, Columbus Drive 
St. John’s, NL  A1B 4K7 
E-mail: shirleywalsh@nlh.nl.ca 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Dominic Foley 
55 Kenmount Road  
P.O. Box 8910 
St. John’s, NL  A1B 3P6 
E-mail: dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Re:  Annual Capital Expenditure Reports – Filing Schedule 
 
The filing date for the utilities to file their annual capital expenditure reports, which was set in 
the provisional guidelines as March 1, is rescheduled to April 1, pursuant to section 41 of the 
Public Utilities Act. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
CB/cj 
 
ecc Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

NLH Regulatory, E-mail: nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca 
Newfoundland Power Inc. 
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com 
Consumer Advocate 
Dennis Browne, K.C., E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com 
Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com 
Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com 
Industrial Customer Group 
Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com 
Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca 
Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com 

 


